
From:  Stuart Lichtman <salichtman@gmail.com>

Sent time:  08/07/2020 09:17:48 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Why is the planning commission ignoring relevant geological data?
 

This utter failure of the planning process is either due to bribes or utter incompetence. 

If the planning commission continues to endanger our community, you’ll only leave us the option of 
using social media to develop a movement to replace the city government members responsible for 
this outrage. 

Given the demonstrated success of such actions elsewhere, I suggest that you alert the planning 
commission of this possibility. 

Thank you. 

Stuart Lichtman
8910 Wonderland Avenue 
Los Angeles, Connect-Ability 90046

Sent from my iPhone so please excuse typos as well as Siri, text replacement and auto correct 
awkwardness.From 1674923219119512994@xxx Thu Aug 13 15:07:36 +0000 2020


